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Release of Body Worn Camera Footage 

 
San Diego – The department is releasing body worn camera footage from a high-risk 
vehicle stop that took place yesterday, March 9th.  The body worn camera footage is being 
released due to misinformation which is circulating on social media regarding this 
incident.  We hope the release of this video will provide clarity as to what occurred. 

https://youtu.be/Y4_d4d63_vM 
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